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    News of the careers at Batchwood School. 
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Websites 
Careers Corner



The Careers tab, under Learning tab, on the Batchwood School website gives the latest career news, and helpful links.  Here you will find links to other helpful websites.



The Careers area in school has now been furnished with tables and chairs.  Here students may look at available courses for Hertfordshire colleges, find news of job specifications and apprenticeships. 


Student News
Year 11   have finished their time in school.  Megan, our Youth Connexions link, has been working with the students in Year 11 preparing them for the next stage.  They have been guided through the process of choosing courses and colleges and have attended college interviews.  Most have places for September with some being dependent on their final exam grades.
Year 10 are preparing for a week of Work Experience in January 2020.  Megan and Julie from YC Hertfordshire have been talking to the students about likes and dislikes and possible employment.  They, along with their tutors, will meet again with the Year 10 students in September as they prepare for the week in January.
Year 9 will be preparing to choose their options for GCSE in the Autumn Term.  They will be talking with their tutors and teachers along with Megan to explore the subjects in which they are interested.
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